PESACH FOOD SALE A BIG SUCCESS!!! A

A sale of Passover foods, with the profits benefitting our |
Synagogue, was held again this year. A

As we go to press the final figures are not in, but our thanks
are expressed to the capable and hard-working committee of Debbie
Zimmerman and Shirley Nathan, assisted by Rochel Schnall and Betty
Harris.

And thanks to all who placed orders for the sale.

WISHING SPEEDY RECOVERY

To Dr. Joseph Weitraub, Manya Guttmann and Maurice Lowenthal |

CONGRATULATIONS AND MAZAL TOV

To: Chana Schnall who recently competed in the National
Bible Contest, placing second in her school, Cincinnati Hebrew Day
School.

To: Carol and Paul Perlstein on the birth of their granddaughter,
Elena Kathleen, to daughter Rebecca and David Weinberg.

To: David Perlstein who will be entering Medical School at the
University of Cincinnati this coming year.

NCMINATIONS

The Nominating Committee appointed by President Larry Kaplan has met
and is preparing the nominations for Board Members and Officers of
our Synagogue. Anyone wishing to nominate themselves or others
should make this known to Bud Harris, Paul Nathan or Rita Zimmerman
no later than April 15. At that time the list will be mailed to
members and a vote taken at a general membership meeting called for
Sunday April 29, 1990 at 9:00 AM.

LEHITRAOT SHALOM

With a certain sadness we wish Mazal Tov to Larry and Judy
Kaplan as they prepare to move to New York City where Larry will
be Director of Clinical Chemistry at Bellevue Hospital.

To Larry, Judy, Stephanie and Joshua, best wishes for health
and success, and continued growth in Torah and Mitzvos. We will
look forward to your visits.



